DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN BIOLOGY

17 April 1970

Dear Dr. Angell,
Thank you for your letter of 15th April.
Dr. Kirk is at present in India and will not
be back in Australia until April 27th. However,
he will be free on Thursday, 30th April ‘if you would
care to visit him then.

Yours sincerely,

J.R. PITTMAN
(Secretary)

Dr. R. Angell,
Department of Genetics,
University of Melbourne,
PARRVILLE N.2. Viec.




